
AEPC Circular No.-77 

  

Dr. L.B. Singhal 

(Ph.D., MBA, LLB, B.Sc.) 

Secretary General, AEPC 

  

  

AEPC/HO/SG/R&PA/2022 

February 26, 2022 

  

Sub:   Mandatory E-invoicing from 1st April, 2022 for Turnover of Rs.20 Crore 

            ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

  

Dear Members, 

  

As you are aware that the limit for generating the E-invoice is currently Rs.50 crore. 

  

2.         Department of Revenue, CBIC vide their Notification No. 01/2022 – Central Tax dated 
24th February 2022 has notified  that E-invoicing is now mandatory for Turnover of Rs.20 crore 
from 1st April, 2022. 

  

3.         A copy of the said notification is enclosed herewith for information please. 



  

With warm regards, 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Dr. L.B.Singhal 

Secretary General 

AEPC 

 
 

 

 
 


